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The Department of Education & Training and Carrington Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any advertiser in this newsletter. No 

responsibility is accepted for the accuracy of information contained in the advertisements or claims made by them. 

 
 

Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the school 
office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC Mobile 0419 
889 253  

High ‘5’ Moment 
Do you have a ‘High 5’ moment 
you would like to share? Just 
drop a note, article or photo into 
the office and Sue will place your 
achievement in the newsletter 
 

 

BRING ALONG TO SCHOOL THAT ALL 
IMPORTANT REFILLABLE DRINK BOTTLE 

EVERYDAY 
 
In class and at school we need to 
have a refillable drink bottle. 
 
Bring it to school filled with water 
only for a good reason it keeps us 
hydrated and healthy.  

 
*NO sugary or power aid drinks. 
 

 
Students should be wearing 
their school hat when outside, 
as we are a Sunsmart school  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Monday 28th November 
First day of a eight day program for 
swimming 
 

Tuesday 29th November 
NO Swimming due to King Swim scheduling 
issue 

Year 6 students are subsidising 

their Big Day Out excursion 

costs by selling Zooper 

Doopers each Tuesday and 

Thursday for $1 each. If you 

wish for your child to purchase 

one please send them with 

some money on these days. 
 

Wednesday 30th November 
Breakfast Club will be held in the staffroom 

whilst the works are underway. 
every Wednesday and Friday!!! 
Doors open for service 8.15. 
Come and have a delicious  

Breakie with your friends! See you there! 
 

Assembly 3pm 
 

Tuesday 6th December 
NO Swimming due to King Swim scheduling 
issue 
 

Friday 9th December 
2023 Transition session 4  Classroom 
 

Monday 12th December 
Special incursion  
 

Whole school Special assembly -–at 3:00pm. 
 

School Council Meeting 7pm 
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UPCOMING DIARY DATES 

• 2023 Teddy Bear’s Picnic     
Tuesday 13th December 12:30-2:00pm 

• 2023 Parent Information session  
Tuesday 13th December 6:00-7:00pm 

• Year 7 2023 Transition at their perspective 
Secondary Colleges Tuesday 13th December 

• 14th December – Class parties/Disco (TBC) 

• Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 4pm-4.45pm 
15th December 

• End of Term 4 – 2:30pm finish  F-6 
Monday 19th December  

• Curriculum Day    F-6 
Tuesday 20th December 
 

Student of the Week 
Presented at assembly  

Wednesday 30th November 2022 

JNR School Noah  
 For trying his best with all of 

his writing. 
SDM James 
 For having a go and trying 

his best at camp. 
SEP Levi 
 For having a go and trying 

his best at camp. 
STREAM Isabella (SDM) 
 For trying her best when 

programming Edisons. 
PMP Mackenzie 
 For following all routines and 

helping all other students. 

 
Words from our Principal on the 
job – Brett Speed eet Speed 
 

 

Mill Valley Ranch Camp 

Our Year 3-6 students travelled down to Tynong 

North in Gippsland for a wonderful 3 days of 

action and adventure. Ropes courses, crate 

stacking, disc-golf, team building, cooking, night 

walk, talent show and archery. The students had 

an amazing time exploring the grounds, spending 

time in the courtyard and engaging with the farm 

animals. Thank you to Mr M for the organisation 

and work with the camp and Miss Emily, Mitch, 

Kane, Miss Jane and Mrs Watson for 

volunteering their time. We look forward to our 

next camp in 2024. 
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SWIMMING REMINDER: 

Next Monday swimming commences for all 

students in Foundation to Year 6. Please check 

the reminder e-mail that was sent on Sentral for 

the list of items to be brought to school each day. 

Due to a scheduling clash at the pool, there will 

be no swimming for any student on Tuesday 29th 

November or Tuesday 6th December. This has 

been outlined further in the communication on 

Sentral. 

 

 

VOTING CENTRE: 

Our school will continue to be a voting centre for 

the state-wide election tomorrow. One of our 

local community groups, the Girl Guides, will be 

running a BBQ fundraiser during the day. Please 

feel free to come and vote in the hall and see the 

new carpet and updated works that have been 

completed. 

 

Have a great weekend. 
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